
EDO-COMM-0001 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 

 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Chiefs attending conference on Canada’s S-2 
Matrimonial Real Interests law 

 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 17, Ohiarí:ha/June 2014) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would 
like to inform the community that Chiefs Lloyd Phillips and Clinton Phillips will be attending a 
three-day conference on Canada‟s S-2 Matrimonial Real Interests legislation. The 
conference takes place from today (Tuesday) through Thursday, 17-19 Ohiarí:ha/June in 
Toronto. 
 

The two chiefs are the leading the „S-2 file‟ on behalf of the MCK. 
 

S-2, which was passed in Canada‟s Parliament in 2013, will come into effect this December. 
The law stipulates that First Nations who pass their own legislation beforehand will be 
exempted. Kahnawà:ke is in the midst of creating the Kahnawà:ke Family Homes Law to 
counter S-2. The first draft of the Kahnawà:ke law was approved at the 27, 
Onerahtohkó:wa/May hearing using the Community Decision Making Process.  
 

“We‟re pleased with the progress we‟re making on this complicated file,” said Chief Clinton 
Phillips. “The community has been very supportive of the work done so far, and we‟re hoping 
that this conference will help us to ensure that we‟re covering every base necessary for our 
law to be most effective in protecting Kahnawà:ke‟s interests.” 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché    
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke     
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca    
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